
 
Join schools across the UK on Friday 4th 

February 2022 for our mega maths 
fundraising day. 

 

 

Darnhall will be taking part in DRESS UP FOR DIGITS and pupils will be invited to wear number 

themed t-shirts or a headdress with numbers, shapes or patterns on them. To help raise money for 

the NSPCC we are asking for a suggested donation of £1, we would love everyone in school to 

take part! 

 

We will be running a competition to make up a maths joke. Entries can be submitted via Class 

Dojo, Facebook or our school WhatsApp 07701 316490.  

In school, children will be taking part in a Rockstar competition. There will be plenty of cross- 

curricular learning and fun activities! 

 

 

 

You can find out more about the NSPCC’s work at nspcc.org.uk 


